
It was wonderful to see so many people at the Trolley
Night. Your social committee is taking your feedback into
consideration and planning ways to make this event even
better next year. After looking at the Sarasota Public
School calendar and holidays, we are targeting December
16th or 17th  for this year's Trolley night. 

What a great turn out to the January Food Truck. Kudos to
our planning team. They work hard to make this event
happen. If you'd like to assist, please let us know!  

Let's keep the fun building. To the right you'll see a
summary of upcoming events. Currently, all are scheduled
for the Clubhouse. Add them to your calendar and watch
for updates in the Lakes Facebook page. You'll find details
about the events on the next page. So keep reading!

JOIN THE FUN
February-April 2023

Sunday, 2/5 4-7pm:
Food Truck --Food
Vigilante

Sunday March 5:
Food Truck-- Simply
Greek

Tuesday, March 14th
10-noon: Ladies of
the Lakes

Thursday, March 23
5-7pm: (Adult)
Meet & Greet

Tuesday, April 11th
10-noon: Ladies of
the Lakes

Saturday. April 22nd
10-noon: Earth Day
Celebration

Save the
dates

Want the latest on The Lakes?

The Lakes Life
Stay Current......Get Connected
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Meetings and important alerts on the
webpage  https://www.thelakesfl.com/ 

News & gatherings Facebook group
https://www.facebook.com/groups/41925
9805295338

Stay connected:

https://www.facebook.com/groups/419259805295338
https://www.thelakesfl.com/
https://www.thelakesfl.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/419259805295338


We're meeting to get acquainted, but we'll also have
some fun. Each person attending is asked to bring a
bottle of wine or an appetizer for the group (or $10 if
he/she doesn't want to do that) so that everyone can
enjoy a drink together and try new things! Come
ready to talk about all things Lakes-related!

Lakes residents over 21 are welcome! RSVP to
Shirley by noon 3/16 at 941-724-1895.

MEET AND GREET (ADULTS ONLY)
Thursday, March 23rd from 5-7pm

LADIES OF THE LAKES

Lakes Maintenance Board of Directors Meeting

The Lakes Maintenance Board will NOT
meet in February. Make plans to join
the next board meeting on Tuesday,
March 28th at 6:45pm. Zoom link and
agenda will arrive go to your email.
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Beginning in March, Ladies of the
Lakes will be meeting at the Clubhouse
the second Tuesday of each month
from 10AM-noon.  For the March and
April gathering , please RSVP to
Shirley Brown at RSVP 941-724-1895.

Want to help?
We're making plans for a
family friendly Earth Day
celebration at the
Clubhouse. If you have
ideas of would like to
assist, please email 
lakessrqsocial@gmail.com


